CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06143-16

Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:22 AM

To: ‘Jackie Rodgers'

Subject: RE: FPL rate hike - docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Rodgers,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Jackie Rodgers [mailto:jawal394@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:16 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate hike - docket number 160021-E1

| am a senior citizen that cannot afford anymore hike's from the only power company in my area!! | am raising 2 of my grandchildren on only my income! We are
barley keeping a roof over our heads and they want a rate hike to line their pockets!! I don't think so!! Someone needs to put a stop to this and I'm asking you to
please put your foot down!! Thank you Jackie Wade - 341 East Cornelius Circle Sarasota Florida 34232 FPL customer
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